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Good morning;


On behalf of The PSAC Regional Women’s Committee St. John’s, NL, I would like to thank you for donating to SPAN’S BACK TO SCHOOL PROJECT - 2013; we raised $1120 cash and a large amount of school supplies. Your generous support towards our committee has helped to support Single Parent Association of Newfoundland (SPAN) again this year.

The PSAC Regional Women’s Committee is committed to continuing its important work to achieve the same support next year, through the help of our locals and supporters like you. 

Thank you again for your commitment to The PSAC Regional Women’s Committee, your contributions will alleviate some of the financial pressures for single parent families sending their little ones back to school in September.


Sincerely,
Paula Whittle

President

Committee Members :

Darlene McGrath/Shana Murphy

Karen Hutchings

Valerie Marsh

Gloria George


Read more: 

http://www.envision.ca/webs/span/
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